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This addendum answers questions raised about this solicitation. To aid in readability, the questions are
in black, the answers are in bolded blue, and the answers follow immediately below.

Q1 | Do we know the location on Clifton Road where the units will start?
KCDC will use an engineer for site planning but that process has not yet commenced.
Q2 | Will the handicap unit need to be a duplex unit or single unit?
KCDC expects that universal design would be used on all so that KCDC could select a mix of the
units to be handicap accessible.
Q3 | Do you know the setbacks?
KCDC is hiring an engineer for site planning.
Q4 | Do the driveways need to be in the front or the side of the units
For purposes of concrete driveways please see addendum 1.
Q5 | Do we have to go through the planning process with MPC?
KCDC’s engineer would lead whatever process is required.
Q6 | Will KCDC extend the due date a week?

KCDC agrees to extend the due date to noon on 03-16-18.
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